
 
 

Are you concerned about 
how your working 

conditions might be 
affecting you and your 

wellbeing? 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NEW STUDY 
 
Would you be interested in anonymously sharing your stories or talking about your 
concerns or ideas? If so, you might be interested in participating in a new research 
study. It will involve only a one-time confidential phone interview.   
 
OCHU/CUPE is partnering with University of Windsor researchers, James Brophy 
and Margaret Keith, to explore the effects of stress, workload, and overtime on the 
wellbeing of our members in todays’ strained healthcare system. We want to know 
how your day-to-day working conditions might be affecting the quality of your work 
life and personal life and what needs to change.  
 
 

We very much want to hear from you. 
 
 
If you are interested in finding out more about the study, we encourage you to 
contact OCHU/CUPE as soon as possible, as the number of participants will be 
limited.  
 
 

For more information about the study, please contact 
OCHU/CUPE at: 416-599-0770 or admin@ochu.on.ca 
 


